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Note to File

EA0809-003
Yellowknife Gold Project
November 23, 2011

To: Distribution List
RE: Clarification of November 15", 2011 letter for party status application

Tyhee NWT Corp. has not yet issued responses to the Board’s August information requests. Once Tyhee
submits those responses, participants may submit their own information requests. However, party
status is required to submit information requests. In the interest of timely and efficient environmental
assessments, the November 15, 2011 call for party status was intended to reduce any delay between
party registration and submission of information requests.

The current stage of this environmental assessment remains the Information Request stage. For
concerns or questions, please contact the Review Board.

Nicole Spencer

Environmental Assessment Officer
766-7062



